T - New Product

Announcement -

PRECISION RAILROAD MODELS

- HO Scale Amtrak’ Viewliner' Il Baggage Cars -

- New Road Numbers Available Summer 2023 -

] A‘

*Old road number shown for reference

The Viewliner' Il Baggage Cars are an essential part of the modern Amtrak fleet and can be found combined
with Superliner and Amfleet’ equipped trains all across the US. To keep your Amtrak® fleet up to date, Kato is
releasing two new road numbers in our HO Viewliner' Il Baggage Cars. This run will be painted in the special
“Phase Il heritage” scheme that features vintage Amtrak® colors with the modern Travelmark logo.

Kato USA’s release of the Amtrak® Viewliner® |l Baggage Car is planned for arrival in July, 2023. This release
will also be available with pre-installed interior lighting at a 40% discount coming in August 2023.

PRE ORDER DEADLINE: 02/28/23 for Standard Model,
01/31/23 for Pre-Installed Interior Lights

ITEM # DESCRIPTION W

35-6213 | HO Amtrak® Viewliner® Il Baggage Car | Phase lll | #61024 | $87.00

35-6214 | HO Amtrak® Viewliner® Il Baggage Car | Phaselll | #61050 | $87.00
35-6213-1 | HO Amtrak® Viewliner® Il Baggage Car | Phase lll | #61024 | w/Interior Lights $121.00

35-6214-1 | HO Amtrak® Viewliner® Il Baggage Car | Phase lll | #61050 | w/Interior Lights $121.00

*Officially licensed by Amtrak. Amtrak, Viewliner and Amfleet are registered service marks of the National Railway Passenger Corporation.
All new items are subject to Kato USA’s MAP Pricing Policy. Prices are estimates and subject to change without notice prior to release.
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